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Principal’s News                     Tuesday 14 September 2021 
 
Term 3 Week 10 
Congratulations to everyone on a great term of learning.  Learning from Home can be challenging in many 
ways, but it also brings out many great skills in our students. 
 
They build on their skills to be good planners, structuring their day to get all the learning completed, 
breaking it up to do some of their favourite subjects between some of the ones they find more challenging. 
Getting the timing right so they don’t miss their Zoom lessons and having the materials they need with 
them on the day (including theme days like the crazy hats or pets talking like a pirate…). 
 
They become great problem solvers when they are finding materials to help complete learning tasks, 
thinking imaginatively in writing tasks, locating the links/daily messages on the Google Classroom and 
finding their way back to them when needed. Reading the question and instructions more than once to 
make sure they know what they are doing. 
 
Learning from Home builds the resilience and perseverance muscles. When Zoom won’t connect, when 
they can’t find the post in the Google Classroom or the right page or activity in the learning packages. Those 
moments when Mum or Dad have been doing their own work and not been able to assist, they have had to 
rely on their resilience and perseverance to work it out. 
 
These are all great achievements and learnings that our students, and all the parents and carers helping 
them, should be proud of. Even when things don’t work out the way you hoped, our students are learning 
important skills that will help them in the future. 
 
Learning Packs 
Thank you again to everyone who returned their Learning from Home packs yesterday and picked up their 
Week 10 packs.  Most studnets have now returned some learning for their teachers to mark which is 
important for our teachers to see how their students are going with the learning and put in adjustments or 
extra help where needed.  It also assists the school in maintaining their attendance records, as no 
submitted learning indicates they have not been participating in school during the Learning from Home 
phase. 
 
On Thursday and Friday, we will be placing class boxes out front of the school for students to return their 
learning from this week and any previous weeks. Please return any text books, learning packs and projects 
for marking over the holidays. 
 
Current Stay at Home restrictions are in place into the school holidays.  If they are lifted before the 
beginning of Term 4, students will return on Tuesday 5 October of Week 1 (Monday 4 October is the Labor 
Day Holiday) to Level 3 school operations.  If Stay at Home restrictions stay in place, Learning from Home 
will continue and packs will be distributed in the same way as this term.  
 
Enjoy the learning and skill building this week and have a restful and safe holiday. 
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Stay Up to Date  
Keep up with what is happening at school on our website (https://broulee-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/), 
Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/BrouleePS/) or via our app. The Department of Education also 
have  updates on their Advice for Families webpage (https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-
families.html).  

 
Matthew Rose 
Principal 
 
 

Weekly Class Awards 

FISH:   Fair   Inclusive Safe  Honest 

                  Class Awards               Term 3 Week 9 
6T Lacey Jonas Bailey Whiting Scarlett Ladmore 
6D Blade Hall Adam Wellington Naite Turner 

5/6E Armani Max White  James Marks Tahlia Pezzimenti 
5M Monty Lloyd Jones        Elsie Hanns     Amelia Hicks 
5C Charlotte Gray Isaac Roberts Latai Wood Zek Canbulat 
4W O'Shea Clohesy Arkady Wellington 
4M Riley Whittingham        Lachlan Sing 
3J George Colebrook   Amir Hamdin Sam Byrne 
3B Olivia Sing     AJ Snowball Matthew Wellington Esme Conolan 
2U Dylan Kline      Lex Roussel   Luke Woodward       Anna Johnson 
2F Charlie Van Eyk     Ryder Macintyre    Zac Smith-Adamson    Bailey Cahill 
1W         Sofia Burazer  Hazel Runko   Reuben Downes 
1M Arabelle Bennett Jasper Jackson Zariah Harrison 
KW      Elise Cadman-Wehner   Hunter Engel     Jordy Ellevsen 
KL William Smith Elani van der Meulen Alby Lassau 

 

Bronze Awards 

William Smith     
Dylan Kline     

 

Silver Awards 

Elani van der Meulen Arabelle Bennett Riley Whittingham Armani  Bailey Whiting 
Alby Lassau Jasper Jackson Lachlan Sing Max White Ryder Macintyre 

Jordy Ellevsen Zariah Harrison Sam Byrne James Marks Jala Shannon 
Hunter Engel Matthew Wellington Amir Hamdin Tahlia Pezzimenti  

Elise Cadman-Wehner Esme Conolan George Colebrook Blade Hall    

Gold Awards 
     
Adam Wellington     
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Premier's Reading Challenge 
Congratulations to the 215 students who completed the Premier's Reading Challenge this year. 
The Challenge has now closed.   All students in K-2 and a number of students from Years 3-6 
participated. To complete the challenge, K-2 teachers read 30 books to their class. Students 
from Years 3-6 were required to read 20 books independently. PRC certificates will be handed 
out to students at the end of the year. Students can continue reading books in preparation for 
next year's challenge.  
 
Community News 
 
Broulee Vacation Care News – Spring School Holidays 2021 
VACATION CARE BOOKING NOW 
The Vacation Care will be OPEN for the Spring school holidays. Come and see us @ the Broulee 
Public School Arts Centre or call 0410516956 for an Information Pack to be posted. 
Child Care Benefit is available.  
Service Provider: Vac/Care: 407259020H     A.S.C: 407256614X 
To request a pack by E-mail, write to: info@brouleeafterschoolcare.com  
Please book ASAP to give us enough time to process your booking before the end of term. Any 
bookings after end of term will be charged the casual fee. 
Thanks for your support and we hope everyone will enjoy our holiday program. 
Broulee Vacation Care is vigilant in the practice of good hand hygiene and physical distancing to 
minimize the risk of Corona Virus. 
Parents, please make sure to use the hand sanitizer provided before signing your children in & 
out.  Masks are required when dropping off & on pick-ups. Unwell children should not attend.  
Safe School Holidays everyone 
    From Lakshman, Jennine & Team 
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